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21 November 2017 

General Manager 
Chris Rosenbrock 
Kāi Tahu ki Otago  
P O Box 446 
DUNEDIN 9016 

File: ED/07/04/3 

Kia Ora Chris 

NGĀI TAHU TOURISM HOT POOLS PROPOSAL 
 

The Queenstown Lakes District Council has begun consulting the community on a proposal 
to grant a reserve lease to Ngāi Tahu Tourism Limited for the purpose of developing and 
operating hot pools on part of a new recreation reserve at the Lakeview site in central 
Queenstown. 

I enclose details of the proposal and the affected land to offer you the opportunity to meet or 
discuss this with the Council’s staff.  The consultation period ends on 22 December 2017 
and the Council will hear and consider all submissions in the New Year (2018). 

We have initiated consultation with the Department of Conservation and shall also consult 
with Te Ao Marama in relation to this reserve lease proposal. 

 
Please contact me on 03 441 0499 or email paul.speedy@qldc.govt.nz if you would like any 
further information. 
 
 
 
Ngā Mihi 

 
 
Paul Speedy 
Manager Strategic Projects 
 
 
 
Enclosures: 

1. Statement of proposal 
2. Proposed lease area plan 
3. Lakeview public realm concept plan 

 
Emailed: Chris@ktkoltd.co.nz 
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